
    

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for all your feedback in this week’s parent appointments particularly about 

homework. I look forward to getting back to you with our findings after the Easter 

break.  We had a wonderful celebration for Easter and a huge thankyou to the 

“Friends” for all their hard work.  

For the last newsletter of the term, I wanted to celebrate with you all the things that 

have happened in the Spring term to support the curriculum and school life.  

Have a great Easter, See you on the 16th April.            Mr Gould  

Great news  - Mrs. Hodgson has now finished her course of treatment and is doing 

wonderfully well.  She will be back with us after Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – Mighty Oaks  

Reacher Award Winners 

 
BEST ATTENDANCE FOR THE SPRING TERM - ACORNS 

 

Diary Dates 2017/2018 Academic Year 

  

16th April Back to School 

27th April   Year 1 Cake Sale 

14th May to 17th May        YEAR 6 SATS 

25 May   Reception Cake Sale 

26th May to 3rd June Half Term 

4th to 6th June Barton Hall Summer Camp  

20th June Father’s Day lunch  

22nd June   Summer Fayre 

27th June   

 

Sports Day all day 

3rd and 4th July   Richard Lander School Induction  

18th and 19th July    

 

Summer Show dates to be confirmed 

20th July Leavers Assembly 9:30am 

20th July  School Ends 3:15pm for summer 

6th September Return to school 

  

 

 

 

 


